
Editorial
Dear Colleagues,

The 2nd issue of the Eurasian Journal of Pulmonology in 2014 comes with 3 reviews, 7 research articles and interesting case reports. The first 
review is an article titled “Scanning of Lung Cancer through Low-Dose Computed Tomography Technique”, written by James Jett, who is a 
researcher that is well-known to all of you, from the United States of America. We hope that you will take this article admiringly. Two other 
reviews concerning individual, community and social marketing approaches in tobacco control, and experimental models of acute lung 
injury have been written by Nazmi Bilir and Emine Yılmaz Sipahi, respectively. We hope that you will read these two reviews and the other 
research articles on various subjects with great interest.  

This issue also includes the presentation of quizzes and radiological case reports aimed at postgraduate education, which we have started 
to published with the previous issue.  

It is very pleasing for us to see that both the journal’s scope and its quality are progressing with every new issue, especially in these days 
when we are working on getting the final issue of 2014 ready. Every new issue of our journal is becoming more comprehensive and more 
qualified, which is greatly satisfying for us. I would like to thank once more to our honourable authors, readers, and all of the scientists who 
are the main source of our progress for their valuable contributions to the journal.   

Benan Çağlayan 
Editor in Chief
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